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Diocese of Salt Lake City 
             Information Bulletin-English 

           January 23, 2017 

 

Pastors/Principals/Administrators: below are current diocesan announcements and events. Please 

include as appropriate in your parish and school bulletins: 

 

General Announcements 

 

1. The 2017 Rite of Election and Call to Continuing Conversion for the Diocese of Salt Lake City will 

be celebrated at the Cathedral of the Madeleine on: 

 Saturday, March 4, 2017, Diocesan Rite of Election & Call to Continuing Conversion 

10:30 AM – Wasatch Deanery and 1:30 PM – Salt Lake Deanery 

 Saturday, March 11, 2017, Diocesan Rite of Election & Call to Continuing Conversion 

1:30 PM – Eastern, Northern & Southwestern Deaneries 

Information will be mailed to each Parish the end of January. Questions regarding the Rite of 

Election/Call to Conversion can be addressed to the Office of Liturgy, at 801-328-8641 ext. 363. 

 

Office of Hispanic Ministry:  

 
For more information about these meetings and events, please call the Office of Hispanic Ministry at 801-

328-8641 x 361 or x 332. We hope you had Happy Holidays and that you had a very wonderful time. 

May this New Year be filled with lots of blessings. 

a. Bereavement Ministry Meeting – in Spanish, Monday, January 30 at 6:00 p.m. in the Pastoral 

Center.  Call to confirm your attendance. We need to have at least 6 people to hold the meeting or 

it will be cancelled. 

b. Wendover Leadership Formation – in Spanish, Tuesday, January 31 at 1:00 pm, in San Felipe 

Catholic Church, Wendover.  

c. First Workshop of Liturgical Ministries – in Spanish, Friday, February 3 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Pastoral Center. Call to register. 

d. Ministry to the Sick Formation – in Spanish, Saturday, January 4 at 9:00 a.m. in the Pastoral 

Center.  Call to register. 

e. Hispanic Ephpheta/RCIA Formation – in Spanish, Saturday, January 4 at 1:00 p.m. in the 

Pastoral Center.  Call to confirm your attendance. 

 

Office of Stewardship and Development 

We are told in the Gospel of Matthew that Jesus came to “serve and not to be served.”   As Christians, we 

are called to follow His example. The motto of every Christian should be “I serve.” And if I cannot go in 

person, I can go through support of my local parish and the diocese. Through my parish and my diocese, I 

can visit the sick, I can speak to prisoners, I can remember orphans and the aged, and I can feed the poor.  

The local parish as well as the diocese provide us with opportunities to serve through the Diocesan 

Development Drive.  As we begin our 2017 DDD, “I came to serve and not to be served” remember our 

call to serve. 
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Catholic Community Services 

Job Openings at Catholic Community Services: 

Job Developer 

Medical Interpreter-Arabic 

Medical Interpreter-Somali/Swahili 

Medical Interpreter-Burmese/Karen 

Medical Interpreter-Tigrinya 

Medical Interpreter-Bhutanese 

Medical Interpreter-Farsi/Pashto 

  

Please go to the following web address to apply: http://ccsutah.applicantpro.com/jobs/ 

 

Around the Diocese 

Skaggs Catholic Center 

1. Juan Diego Catholic High School Soaring Eagle Alumni...Where are they now??? Do you have a 

Juan Diego Catholic High School Alum or know someone who does?  Let those JD Alum's know we 

want to hear from them!!!  We would love to hear about College / Career updates ~ Married with 

children ~ Living out of country ~ Updates on mailing addresses, emails, and more!  Have them reach 

out to us at Alumni@jdchs.org  and to follow us on Facebook, Twitter @JDCHS, Instagram and  

 

St. Mary Catholic Church, West Haven 

1. Spanish Marian Retreat: The Spanish Community at St. Mary Catholic Church, 4050 South 

3900 West, West Haven, UT, will host a marian retreat entitled 33 Days to Morning Glory on 

Friday, February 17th from 7:00 p.m. to approximately 9:00 p.m. and continuing through to 

Saturday, February 18th from 8:00 a.m. to approximately 1:00 p.m. A Rite of Consecration will 

take place on Saturday, March 25th after the 5:00 p.m. Mass. at approximately 6:00 p.m. $10 

includes materials and refreshments. All are welcome! For more information, please call Jesse 

Ricardez at (801)564-7356 or Carmen at (385)775-6842 

St. Joseph the Worker Parish 

St. Joseph the Worker Parish in West Jordan will host a Lenten Retreat on Saturday, March 11th, 
2017 at 2:00PM. The focus of the retreat will be “Lent what’s in it for me?” Deacon Sunday Espinoza 
will share insights and ideas on using the 40 days of Lent as our personal preparation for Holy 
Week and Easter. All are welcome to attend this free event.   
 

St. Thomas More 

There will be a 2017 Area Wide Divine Mercy planning meeting, Wednesday February 8th at 6:30 pm at 

St Thomas More (3015 E Creek Rd 84093) Pizza & refreshments. Contact Greg Werking 801-898-

1998;  divinemercy@stmutah.org 
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